
 
 

           
New Jersey Cheerleading & Dance Coaches Association 

 
 

October 5, 2012 
 
Dear Vendors: 
 
I am extremely excited to personally invite you to participate in TWO exciting New Jersey 
Cheerleading & Dance Events in 2013!  This is our 21st Annual Competition and as in the 
past, it will be well attended by teams throughout New Jersey.  Join us as we celebrate the 
talent that is truly New Jersey! The NJ State Dance, Recreation and  All Star Cheerleading 
Championships on Sunday, February 24, 2013 at Monroe High School  & The NJ State 
High School Cheerleading Championships on Sunday, March 3, 2013 at Sun National 
Bank Arena (formerly Sovereign Bank Arena)! 
 
We always have a tremendous turnout for our events!  You will not want to miss this as 
New Jersey High School & All Star Cheerleading Teams rock the Arena! And don’t miss 
our New Jersey Dance Teams as they light up the floor at Monroe High School in 
Monroe, NJ! 
 
Mark your calendars for these two exciting events and join us!  The fee for participation is 
$250 for one event & $350 for both days!  The enclosed agreement form explains the 
details.  We have valued our relationships with our vendors and welcome the chance to 
offer you these fantastic opportunities for your businesses.  Please send your check made 
payable to NJCCA and mail to :  
 
Jo Anne Poppe @ 2037 Lakeside Drive West;  Highland Lakes, NJ  07422.   
 
Feel free to call me with any questions or email me at sjpcoach @warwick.net. 
 
Looking forward to your participation at this exciting event! 
 
Cheers! 
 
Jo Anne Poppe 
NJCDCA Vendor Coordinator 
 
 
     

 
 


